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The voters of the State of Oregon voted to prohibit the hound-hunting of cougars for 

the entire state *twice*.  This was thus clearly intended to be the law of the land — 

not subject to discussion or special interpretation or local “official disagreement.”  I 

and a majority of Oregon voters expect this law to remain on the books and to 

continue to be followed and enforced in favor of the cougars. 


